
Town of Richey 
PUBLIC HEARING TO APPLY FOR CDBG GRANT FUNDING 

 
 

The Town of Richey will hold a public hearing on September 9, 2025, at 6:00 pm at 
the Town Fire Hall, 102 Antelope Avenue East, Richey, Montana. The purpose of the 
hearing is to obtain public comments regarding a proposed application to the 
Montana Department of Commerce’s Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
Program and other programs, as applicable, for the Phase 3 Water System 
Improvements Project. At the public hearing, the proposed project will be explained, 
including the purpose and proposed area of the project, activities, budget, sources 
of funding, and impacts on user rates as a result of the project. All interested 
persons will be given the opportunity to ask questions and to express their opinions 
regarding this proposed project. Comments may be given orally at the hearing or 
submitted in writing by September 9, 2025, at noon. 

 
Anyone who would like more information or wants to submit suggestions should 
email the Town Office at clerk@richeymt.org or submit them to the Town Office, 102 
Antelope Avenue East, Richey, Montana. 
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